
FAMILY AND COMMUNITY LIFE COMMISSION 

Update June 2015 

 

Donut Sunday 

 Donut Sunday is being held all 4 weekends of June.  Cookies are being served 

after the 5 pm Saturday Mass out of the Cantina for the summer months. There will be 

no cookies after the Sunday 6 pm Masses during the summer.  

 

Parish Picnic 

 Parish Picnic is being held on Sunday July 12th, from 12 – 4. 

Planning is still in the works, and all volunteers are busy with their specific areas. 

Raffle tickets are now on sale for the cost of $5.00 per ticket and are being sold in the 

gathering space and the social hall after weekend Masses. 

Volunteers and donated items are needed.  

Volunteer sign- up sheets and tags with items needed can be found in the gathering 

space clearly labeled for easy access for parishioners to get to any time the building is 

open. 

 

A-Z Beginning Bookends (35+ Singles Ministry) 

 This group will be meeting again on Thursday June 18th, for an evening of 

bowling.  There has been some new interest in this group and there will be at least one 

social event planned per month for those interested. 

 

Wit and Wisdom 

 The Wit and Wisdom summer barbecue was held on Friday June 12th, in the 

social hall.  Theme for this dinner was “All American Barbecue”.  There were 50 people 

in attendance, a barbecue dinner was served, and the evening ended with dessert and 

BINGO.  The seniors really enjoyed their evening. 

 

Preschool 

 

 Preschool Summer Camp is in full swing.  There are two, three week camp 

sessions available to preschoolers.  One session in June and the other in July, camp is 

on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday mornings each of the three weeks. 

 

Nursery 

 Weekend nursery is available for all weekend Masses except the Sunday 6 pm 

Mass. Friday School will be starting its summer session on Friday July 10th, and running 

for the month of July. 



 Parent’s Night Out will be held on Friday July 10th and 31st. 

 

 Preschool and Nursery will have a booth at Eagan Market fest on Wednesday 

June 12th promoting what programs are available to families in our community. 

 

Others 

 All other groups have the summer off from activities and will resume in the fall. 

  


